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David Feldman 
Soltage, LLC 
66 York Street, 5th Floor 
Jersey City, NJ 07302 

Re:	 DE 10-247, Soltage MGTCO 1, LLC Certification Application 
Pursuant to RSA 362-F on behalf of Saint Lukes Community Services, LLC 
Request for Additional Information 

Dear Mr. Feldman: 

On September 14, 2010, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
(Commission) received an application from Soltage MGTCO 1, LLC (Soltage) on behalf 
of Saint Lukes Community Services, LLC requesting certification for the Saint Lukes 
Lifeworks photovoltaic facility as a Class II renewable energy source pursuant to RSA 
362-F, New Hampshire's Renewable Portfolio Standard law. Staff has reviewed your 
application and has noted the following items that must be addressed before your 
application is considered complete: 

1.)	 Appendix A: Who manually enters the electrical generation data into the 
NEPOOL GIS website and periodically tests the Shark 100 meters for accuracy 
pursuant with ANSI C12.20 and IEC 687 standards? 

2.) Please provide the name and contact information of the independent monitor or 
third party meter reader who monitors and verifies the electricity produced by the 
facility but is used by Saint Lukes. 

3.) Please provide documentation that the independent monitor referred to in your 
responses above has been certified by the state of Connecticut as a third party 
meter reader. 



4.) Is the Saint Lukes facility certified under another state's renewable portfolio 
standard program? If so, please provide documentation. 

These items must be received by the Commission to complete your application. 
Until such time, it will not be processed. If the requested documentation is not provided 
within ten business days, your file will be closed without prejudice. Please refer to 
docket number DE 10-247 in all future correspondence with the Commission. Should 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. My phone number is 603­
271-2431 and my e-mail is maureen.reno@puc.nh.gov. 

'Maureen L. Reno 
Utility Analyst III 

cc: Suzanne Amidon 
Staff Attorney 


